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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

To whom it may concern:

We are completely against this development. The infrastructure around Thatcham cannot
cope with a development of this size. There isn’t adequate provision of doctors, parking at
the train station, schools to name but a few. The roads around Thatcham and the impact the
increased traffic would have on Bucklebury cannot cope. Not to mention the impact on the
environment, wildlife and countryside. This development will ruin the local area. There
must be a better solution to building more homes or just scale down the development
dramatically. This is a corrupt development being rushed through planning.

Yours sincerely

David and Emily Mumby





